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Further Updates 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I feel it is important to keep all of you as updated as possible regarding school, particularly during 

the current circumstances. 

Please find below further updates: 

 

Bubble Change 

From Monday Key stage 2 classes will operate as their own class bubble rather than a year group 

bubble.  This decision has been taken in order to limit risk of transmission as well as to lessen the 

impact if there is a confirmed case.  Children’s routines will remain very similar to what they have 

experienced so far including the same amount of outdoor time etc.  This is another measure we 

have taken in order to keep our school community as safe as we possibly can.  EYFS and KS1 will 

continue as year group bubbles whilst continuing to adhere to all safety measures in place.     

 

Help Available 

If your family is in isolation due to displaying COVID-19 and you do not have any support available, 

please contact school via assessment@smhsch.co.uk or call the school office and we will endeavour 

to deliver a food parcel.  We are here to help and we are in this together so please contact us if 

you need any support at all.   

 

Flu Immunisations 

Flu Immunisations are scheduled to take place on Thursday 19th November.  Consent forms need to 

be returned by Monday 21.9.20.  
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‘Parents’ Week’ 

We are continuing to plan for parent/carer meetings as we would usually during autumn term.  

Meetings will take place week commencing Monday 12th October and will operate remotely to 

ensure we are following all guidance regarding COVID-19.  We will be in touch next week to 

offer you a Zoom meeting, telephone call or written information via Class Dojo.  Providing this 

opportunity to our families, will allow us to continue to work together effectively to provide the 

best primary experience for your children.     

 

Face Coverings 

Thank you so much to those of you who are wearing face coverings during arrival and dismissal at 

school.  If you are unable to wear a face covering due to an exemption please let a member of 

staff know on the gate, particularly if you have a child in EYFS/KS1 and you coming onto the school 

premises.   

 

I hope you have a wonderful weekend! 

 

Thank you for your continued support and please stay safe. 

Kind Regards    

Miss L Moreton  - Headteacher  


